
PUBLIC NOTICE 
for 

Chelan County Natural Resources Department 

Professional Services Qualifications for a Vulnerability and  

Habitat Suitability Analysis for Aquatic Invasive Species in Lake Chelan 

 

The Chelan County Natural Resources Department requests qualifications for professional 

services to assist with a Vulnerability and Habitat Suitability Analysis for Aquatic Invasive 

Species in Lake Chelan. 

Project Description - The successful applicant will submit a Statement of Qualifications (SOQs) 

that outlines previous and relevant experience with preparing Vulnerability and Habitat 

Suitability Analysis plans. Additionally, the SOQ should describe the project approach including 

identification of sub-consultants, a process for obtaining community and stakeholder input of the 

plan and a project timeline and detailed budget. The Scope of Work for this project is available 

online at:  

http://www.co.chelan.wa.us/natural-resources/pages/resources-natural-

resources?parent=Resources 

For additional information, please contact Hillary Heard, Natural Resources Specialist at (509) 

630-5372 or by email Hillary.Heard@CO.CHELAN.WA.US 

Interested parties must reply by 5:00 PM, PDT, Friday August 31, 2018 for their qualifications to 

be considered. 

Submittals – Two (2) copies of Statement of Qualifications and a cover letter to: 

Hillary Heard, Natural Resources Specialist  

Chelan County Natural Resources Department 

411 Washington Street, Suite 201 

Wenatchee, WA 98801.  
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